
To whom it may concern, 
 
As a Nun's Island resident I am worried about the delay of the construcion of the new school.  I have two 
dauthers wich the oldest one will be starting school on september.   
 
I live at William Paul and my dauther  and I will be walking to school.  
 
 Regards, 
 
Adriana Owen 
	
  


